
ELNA Minutes – March 06th, 2017 
 

Present:  Pam Blackburn, Phil Collison, Jennifer Distlehorst, Lane Eisenbart, Eric Jay, Johni Lacore, Chris Lempa, 
Aaron Paden, Catherine Reed, Cindy Suenram , KT Walsh 

Gwen Regan, Jacqueline Rathbune, Tony Krsnich, Mike Riehm, John Myers, Frank Janzen, Judy Romero, Ramon 
Romero, Bruce Eggers, Simon Botts, Katy Clagett, Pat Watkins, Dalton Paley, Caitlyn Fish 

Meeting called to order by Phil Collison.  Minutes were not available. 

Meeting ground rules were reviewed by Phil. 

Tony Krsnish reviewed future plans for the area between 8​th​ and 9​th​ on Pennsylvania.  Penn Lofts will contain 71 
units. Most will be one bedroom or studios.  There will be 4 two bedroom units and 9 work/live units.  The 
buildings will also contain 9000 sq feet of commercial space.  There will be affordable housing units.  Trash bins 
will be at shrubbery height.  Questions were asked about lighting.  Tony indicated he would like a letter of 
support at some time in the future.  Construction will tentatively begin in December.  

Murphy-Brommelsick house at Hobb's Park is available for reservation.  It was moved to the park 17 years ago 
and has AC /Heat/Lights.  Dave suggested we all think of ways it can be used. 

Katy Clagett and Caitlyn Fish gave an update of the Intersection Repair project in Brook Creek.  The tentative 
paint day is June 3.  Dave moved to write a letter of support.  Chris seconded.  Motion passed.  Phil to write the 
letter. 

President’s Report:  Letter of support for 1106 RI for historical award.  CDGB:  met with the other neighborhoods 
to discuss ways to synergize as a group to decrease printing costs. 

Coordinator:  Yart sale is coming up on 4/1.  Hangers are needed.  Cleanup of Burroughs Trail will be 4/8.  The 
combination yard sale will be 6/3. 

Budget/Fundraising:  Home tour committee gave an update. 

Cindy moved to adjourn the meeting.  Pam seconded.  Meeting was adjourned. 


